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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Yusuf Ozkara	 Gerrard Lockett

Divine Mukombe	 Isobel Oakes

Mia Harmon	 Maxwell Boyd

Ollie Pimlett	 Oscar Bruce

Beau Curran	 Oliver Mackay

Jonathan Crawford Harkness 	 Imaan Saeed

Kleo L

Ellis Smith	 James Davidson

Patryk Karazniewicz	 Olivia Richards
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Snow and ice have been all around us this week, but it hasn’t dampened our passion and joy for 
learning at school. Instead, we have used the weather to support us with our learning and made 
the most of it by linking it to our curriculum where we can.  Hopefully, the weather will begin to 
warm up soon and we will soon be able to identify signs of new life and growth.  

WeeklyWeekly

On Friday 3rd February we will be raising 
money for the NSPCC and celebrating all 
things number! This year, we are combining 
our Number Day with a “Stay and Science” 
session where we will be completing STEM 

activities and making connections between our Science and 
Maths learning. We will then be continuing our day with lots of fun 
filled maths activities!  We are inviting children to come to school 
wearing something number related, in exchange for a £1 donation 
per family. Be as imaginative as you can! 

Stay and Science
Parents are invited 
into school for 
our next Stay and 
Learn session 
on Friday 3rd 
February at 9am.  
This session we 
will be looking at 
Science activities 
and linking this to 
the work that we 
will be completing 
for Number Day. 

Dates for your Diary 
Monday 23rd January - 6F visiting the library
Thursday 26th January - 5/6M visiting the library
Wednesday 25th - Thursday 26th January- 2B 
residential trip to Burwardsley
Thursday 26th - Friday 27th January - 2H 
residential trip to Burwardsley
Thursday 2nd February - 1CK visiting the library
Friday 3rd February - Number Day
Stay and Science
Thursday 9th February - Key Stage 2 film night 

After School Clubs
Our After School clubs 
have started again 
this week and we are 
so pleased to see the 
number of children 
attending them.  We 
work closely with 
other agencies and our 
own staff to provide 
different experiences 
and activities for the 
children to enjoy.    

Assembly
On Tuesday afternoon, Key 
Stage 2 had the Mental Health 
Support Team come into school 
to deliver an assembly about 
New Beginnings.  They talked 
about how it’s ok to sometimes 
feel nervous and scared when 
you are trying something new 
but we must find the courage 
to try these things as we might 
like them.  The children, as 
always, were great role models 
for our school. 

We Love Reading
We were very lucky to have the Cheshire Mobile 
Library visit school this week.  We were able to 
choose new books for our class libraries.  We can’t 
wait to read them. 




